
Timings for Class Drop-Ins with September 
Teachers - Monday 20th July 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 15 Jul 2020 10:31 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please find below the timings for the class drop-ins with your child's new class teacher in 

September. Each team is also putting together a short Year Group Transition Booklet for 

September, and these will be posted on our website shortly. In case devices are being shared, we 

have worked hard to try to ensure that there are no sibling clashes. 

Monday 20th July 

6N 11.00 - 11:45 

6B 11.00 - 11:45 

6G 11:50 - 12:35 

5S 1:30 - 2:15 

5K 1:30 - 2:15 

5P 2:20 - 3:05 

4M 1:30 - 2:15 

4C 1:30 - 2:15 

4L 2:20 - 3:05 

Kind regards, 

St Paul’s Admin 

 


